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Date: 10/07/2023 

URGENT NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

Due to the alarming weather conditions, as Panjab University, Chandigarh has declared the 

holiday on 10th July, 2023. 

 
Therefore, the MBA Induction program for the batch of 2023-2025, of University Business 

School, Panjab University, Chandigarh, stands postponed till further notice. However, from 

tomorrow, classes will remain as scheduled. 
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